
 

TOWN OF LINCOLN 
TOWN BOARD MEETING 

October 21, 2021 
  

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jason Headson at 4:00 pm. Present were: 
Jason Headson, Lynne Black, Ryan Wilson, and Tressa Votis, Board Members.  
 
On a motion by Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, the agenda for the evening was 
approved.  
 

Jason gave an update from the LRIP meeting on October 13, 2021. He stated only five 
townships attended the meeting and it was decided that night that the Townships that 
attended the meeting would divide the LRIP money equally. This means that the Town could 
potentially be receiving roughly $24,000 toward a road project in 2022.  
 
At this point, the Town needs to submit a project by this coming Monday (10/25/21). Jason 
also mentioned the project needs to be rated a 6 or under on the Paser Road Rating report. A 
discussion took place regarding potential projects based on the Paser data.  
 
On a motion by Wilson, second by Black and all in favor, it was decided to submit McKeague 
Road (.52 miles—rating of 4) for the 2022 LRIP project.  
 
Next, a discussion took place regarding the request from Forest County Potawatomi regarding 
the potential transfer of certain Town roads to the US BIA. Of those on the list, the Town 
discussed specifically Billy Daniels Lane, Wensaut Lane, Young Eagles Lane & Ritchie Lane. 
The costs and benefits of a potential transfer took place, in addition to a discussion regarding 
a contract for fire and rescue aide. Other points of discussion involved paperwork, time and 
costs of the potential transfer.  
 
This will be discussed further at the next quarterly FCP meeting on November 10, 2021.  
 
On a motion by Black, second by Wilson and all in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 4:43 
PM.  
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